114th Eglinton Parkrun 9th May 2015

Due to the clubs participation in the Kintyre way relay in Campbeltown some of our regulars
missed the parkrun.

Irvine Running Club had five members running in a field of 130, two lads and three lasses.
John Millar(1st MV35-39)

Sharlene McGilvray

Bob Nicol

June Sillars

Yvonne Gallagher

Angela Brown was one of the volunteer stewards.
Congratulations to June Sillars for her PB performance. Sharlene just failed to have her fifth

consecutive PB at the parkrun. She would have been halfway to reaching Yvonne's 10 in a
row. That's got to be her next target.



